THE TEXAS FOUNDATION FOR ARCHAEOLOGICAL & HISTORICAL RESEARCH

November 21, 2011

Archaeological and Archaeobotanical Workshop Arkadiusz Wiktor (ARCHBOT)
Torun, Poland

Dear Sirs:

We would like to thank you for your recent analysis of the two soil-and-seed (macro plant) samples from the TFAHR excavation at Bylazora, Republic of Macedonia. Your work was done in a timely and prompt fashion; it was also done in a thorough and professional manner. We appreciate in particular the extremely detailed synopsis (additionally in both charts and photographs) of each sample. We plan to include the results in our upcoming print publication and on our website. We would like, moreover, to post your full report on the TFAHR website. We hope to work with you in the future on further samples.

Thank you for an extremely well done job.

Best regards,

Willesm X /

Mrs. Eulah M. Matthews, President of TFAHR

Dr. William J. Neidinger, Treasurer of TFAHR